











Harold Manoo
Page 2

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jonathan Guinn at the F t. Myers office of
the Department of Environmental Protection by phone at (239) 344-5650 or
jonathan.guinn@dep.state.fl.us

Sincerely,

-
&{"\ kzj 4}14‘&2*"’
John Kent Edwards
Environmental Manager
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Application Forms: www.dep.state.fl.us/water/wetlands/erp/forms.htm







